City gives Answers to Floodplain

Questions

If you want to know if a property is in the
Special Flood Hazard Area, please contact
Jackie Gorman, Director of Planning &
Community Development at 352-795-4216 Ext.
308. You can make an appointment for
information about the City’s Flood Insurance
Rate Map, coastal high hazard areas, flood
depths at your property, natural conservation
areas and wetlands, flood insurance, special
rules for building in the floodplain, and ideas

for protecting your property from flood

damage. You can find copies of FEMA Elevation

Certificates on some buildings constructed or
substantially improved in the floodplain on our
website at www.crystalriverfl.org.




